DISCLAIMER

Mansfield ISD and its employees are not responsible for the contents of any linked site, any link contained in a linked site or any changes or updates to such sites. The school district provides links as a convenience, and the inclusion of any link does not imply endorsement of the site by Mansfield ISD.

Student should always have parent or guardian permission before browsing the internet. 
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